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On April 3, March 1 in Lunar Calendar, the 14th Parents' Day celebration was held at the Main Church, 

Seoul; in the presence of hundreds of Seoul Family members. 

 

Our Parents not being in Korea at this time, all the participants sent their gratitude and thanks to them in 

the United States, and sent their love and prayers to all members, including the American Family, all over 

the world. 

 

The event began from 7:00 AM at the 2nd floor of the church with a worship service of the central 

blessed couples. At 10:00 AM more Family members gathered in the Main Hall of the Church and Mr. 

Won Pil Kim gave a sermon, "The Significance of Parents' Day," which deeply moved the attendants. 

 

After taking Korean rice-cake as a Korean-style instant lunch, the members enjoyed a Principle Lecture 

contest and a VOC lecture contest sponsored by the Main Office. 

 

 
Parents' Day Card sent by Norwegian Family 


